ELECTRIC POWER CORPORATION

Level 5 Telephone: (685) 65400
Tuiatua Tupua Tamasese Efi Facsimile: (685) 23 748
Building E-mail: info@epc.ws
Apia Website: WWW.epc.ws
Samoa PO Box: 2011
INVITATION FOR BIDS
Issued Date 14" April 2022
Contract No RFP No: SAMEPC08/2022 “Technical Consultant for EPC Master Plan”
Deadline for Bids | 30™ May 2022 at 11:00am (Samoan Time)

The Electric Power Corporation (“procuring entity”) on behalf of the Government of Samoa
has available funds toward the cost of Developing a Master Plan for the Electric Power
Corporation. EPC is self-funding this project in which this Request for Proposals (RFP) is
issued.

The Electric Power Corporation now invites proposals to provide the following consulting
services: Consultancy Service to Write EPC’'s Master Plan. More details on the services are
provided in the Terms of Reference in the Bidding Document.

An individual consultant will be selected under a Quality Based Selection and procedures
described in this RFP, in accordance with Treasury Instructions Amended Part K 2020.

To obtain the full bidding document, please contact Jovesa Ah Kuoi via email:
ahkuoij@epc.ws

A pre-proposal conference will be held on Wednesday 18" May, 2022 at 11:00am (Samoan
Time), at the EPC Conference Room, Level 5, TATTE Building. A Zoom link will be provided for
overseas consultants and anyone who may wish to join remotely.

The deadline for bid submission is Monday 30" May, 2022 at 11:00am (Samoan Time) at EPC
Headquarters, Level 5, TATTE Building. Please address all bids to the following address:

Faumui Tauiliili lese Toimoana,
General Manager,

Electric Power Corporation,

Level 5, TATTE Building, Sogi,
APIA, SAMOA.

Attention: Papalii Jovesa Ah Kuoi
RFP No: SAMEPC08/2022

Please do not hesitate to contact our office for more information.

Yours Sincerely,
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Faumui Tauiliili lese Toimoana
GENERAL MANAGER




